
 

For Local 8 Members at Seattle Housing Authority 
July 2, 2024 

   

Bargaining Prep 
 
Our Union contract expires on December 31, 2024. To that end, we want to ensure that 
we allow ourselves sufficient time to build power and negotiate a contract with 
significant improvements.  
  
We know that for many members at SHA this will be your first time going through the 
contract bargaining process. For others, maybe you weren’t as active in this process in 
the past as you’d like to be now!  
  
Let’s educate ourselves on the contract bargaining process and share how we can best 
use our collective power to fight for and WIN a strong Union contract.   
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR!  
 
We invite you to attend a virtual meeting on Tuesday, July 9th at 5pm via Zoom.  
 
Zoom Meeting Link:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2505066115?pwd= 
eSt2RVVIMDRYUEJBaTF4ckFKUHZBdz09&omn=87287931802  
Meeting ID: 250 506 6115  
Passcode: 9832543288  
 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2505066115?pwd=%0beSt2RVVIMDRYUEJBaTF4ckFKUHZBdz09&omn=87287931802
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2505066115?pwd=%0beSt2RVVIMDRYUEJBaTF4ckFKUHZBdz09&omn=87287931802


Contact your Union Representative, Valarie Peaphon, with any 
questions or concerns at valarie@opeiu8.org. 
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